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            26th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians    
 
This week we welcomed 2 councillors to school on Monday to speak to Year 12 and 13 students about the 
powers of local councils, democratic process and the importance of their vote. The students will use this as 
inspiration to further shape the student council at Waseley. The student council are currently designing 
and getting votes in for new house mascots, which will be used to promote the inter-house competitions. 
 
The High School Music rehearsals continued and the tickets for this are now on sale via sQuid pay. The 
performances will be on Tuesday 27th and Thursday 29th February. Students are getting excited that the full 
show is coming together. We look forward to them being able to showcase their vast array of talent. 
 
The attendance rewards this week were well received by students, especially the Year 11s who received 
money off their Prom tickets and Domino’s pizza. Well done to all the students who gained rewards for 
their attendance in the week before and after the Christmas break! Other year group rewards are 
scheduled for the next few weeks to continue the excellent attendance of the students. Your continued 
support in helping the students see the impact of every day counting is invaluable. 
 
Thank you also for the continued support in ensuring that the uniform standards are high. We will be 
reminding students about the expectations next week and would welcome your support in this with 
conversations over the weekend. All of the details of the uniform expectations can be found on the 
website: Uniform Information | Waseley Hills High School. 
 
Please could we remind parents and carers to give way on the entry and exit of the school site to ensure 
the safety of our students. The response from parents in ensuring that they keep the car park safe for 
students to leave from at the end of the day has been greatly appreciated. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, and thank you for your continued support. 
        

 
Yours sincerely 
   
 
 Mr T Preston   
 Head of School   


